
The Eagle Express
September 4, 2022

Dear Freemansburg Community

We had a great first week back to school. We were so excited to see our Eagles back in the
building. Thank you to some of the classes for being patient as our Air Conditioning was
repaired. I'm happy to say that the building has cool air flowing through it now.


Please make sure you are following us on Twitter, Facebook, and join our School Dojo page to
keep up with what's going on throughout our school!



Office Hours: 8:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m.
Review BASD's Framework for Citizenship: Building a safe, caring, and respectful learning
community is very important for us at Freemansburg. Our goal is to teach children that
they must demonstrate positive behaviors on a regular and ongoing basis. Please review
the BASD's Framework for Citizenship (English) Spanish).
Parent/Student Handbook: Our Parent/Student handbook is posted on our website.
Dining Services: Save money this upcoming school year and apply for free & reduced-
price meals. Check to see if you’re eligible – it’s risk free and confidential. Click the link
below to view the eligibility guidelines and access our online application.

https://www.basdschools.org/Page/249
Arrival/Dismissal Procedure: Please visit our website to view our car rider and walker
arrival and dismissal procedure.

https://twitter.com/FmanburgEagles
https://www.facebook.com/FreemansburgBASD/
https://www.basdschools.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=3319&dataid=13886&FileName=BASDFramework_English_FINAL%20Version2021.pdf
https://www.basdschools.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=3319&dataid=13887&FileName=BASD%20Framework_Spanish_FINAL%20Version%202021.pdf
https://basdwpweb.beth.k12.pa.us/freemansburg/studentparent-handbook/
https://www.basdschools.org/Page/249
https://basdwpweb.beth.k12.pa.us/freemansburg/car-arrival-and-dismissal/


BASD Transportation: If you have any questions regarding your child's bus route
information, please contact transportation at 610-861-0360. Unfortunately, we do not have
the capability of changing any bus numbers or routes.



The best way to communicate with me is through email: awoodson@basdschools.org or by
calling the school at 610-866-6681


Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions, comments, or concerns.



In partnership,


Mrs. Woodson

What's Happening This Week

Monday, September 5th: Labor Day, No School
Tuesday, September 6th: PTO Meeting at 6:30 p.m.

Important Dates

BASD 2022-2023 Academic Calendar



September 15th: K-5 Open House at 6:00 p.m.
September 15th: First day of Hispanic Heritage Month

Welcome Back!

Here are some pictures of the learning we captured throughout the week!

mailto:awoodson@basdschools.org
https://basdwpweb.beth.k12.pa.us/freemansburg/2022/07/14/basd-2022-2023-academic-calendar/


4th Graders in Ms. Roseman's
class conducting a class
survey to learn about one
another and build class
community.

First in Math Player of the Day
in Ms. Kalamar's 2nd Grade
class

Behavior Assembly to learn
about Positive Eagle Behavior

Readers Workshop going on in Ms. Williams' 1st grade class.

Counseling Corner

The Student Assistance Program (SAP) is designed to provide a systemic approach to to
remove barriers to learning. Please visit the BASD/SAP Parent Page to learn more!


If your child is struggling in a particular class, first contact the teacher to set up an
appointment to meet with the teacher and the student. Often, the open dialogue can lead to
success for the student because they feel supported at both home and school. Strategies or

https://cdn.smore.com/u/b6cb/3f70293f19762f079c479888907b92a7.jpg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/3be7/0229e1c6e5cadd6cc8afd46a1b1864b8.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/9e70/cf3cd04ce2dd6f9700fbbea97947dbc5.jpeg
https://sites.google.com/basdschools.org/basdsapresources/parent


interventions can be used during class and after school to help a student understand a
concept or procedure.


If your child is having a difficulty that can’t be addressed by the teacher, contact the school
counselor, Mrs. Francis. She can provide assistance or refer you to other sources of support.




Mrs. Francis, School Counselor

tfrancis@basdschools.org


Ms. Lowe, Community In Schools Coordinator
alowe@basdschools.org

Title 1

As a Title I participant, Freemansburg Elementary, receives federal funding for staffing and
resources that are intended to improve the academic achievement of our students and provide
meaningful parent and family engagement activities. Throughout the school year, there will be
many opportunities for you to become involved, and I welcome your feedback and input as we
update our school wide plan, school/home compact, school parent and family engagement
plan, and District parent and family engagement policy. All of these Title I documents are
reviewed and updated annually with the ultimate goal of increasing student achievement and
parent and family engagement.


As we proceed through the school year, you will have the opportunity to meet with your child’s
teachers during parent/teacher conferences to discuss academic content standards, state and
local assessments, and progress monitoring. If you have any questions throughout the school
year, please feel free to contact your child’s teachers or me. We will assist in any way we can.

Parent Teacher Organization (PTO)

We are always looking for parent volunteers to join our PTO! If you are interested in being
apart of an organization that does what’s best for our students and the school community,
please reach out to see how you can join! The PTO meets the first Tuesday of each month.
Our first meeting will be Tuesday, September 6th at 6:30 pm. Join us to learn more!


Please fill out the form below to sign up for our PTO.



PTO Sign Up

Health Services

mailto:tfrancis@basdschools.org
mailto:alowe@basdschools.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf2l40E7fpL0ELPTtvX7c1us5OPIRcJiOZdzp_ERXxlOR0-3A/viewform?usp=pp_url


Our school nurses are Mrs. Hamme and Mrs. Miller. If you have any questions in regards to
immunizations or medications, please reach out to Mrs. Hamme at
phamme@basdschools.org

mailto:phamme@basdschools.org


Covid 19 Information:
If your child has tested positive for COVID-19 or has been a close contact of a positive case
outside of school within the last 5 days, please complete the Covid Reporting Tool. You will
receive an automated email response with further guidance and next steps. Thank you!




Covid Reporting Tool

Community Events

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfjB5TB1MyXaNMrfc6QalHK16GTLbISvBb-BD-_iqmj1qHxPw/viewform




BASD News

BASD Families:
Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year. I hope everyone is enjoying the first week!
The first edition of the BASD eNews is available to view.
Highlights include - spotlight student at Thomas Jefferson, staff member at Fountain Hill, and
graduate from Liberty High School class of 2015, BASD job opportunities, and WAWA FREE
coffee during September for school staff members.


BASD eNews 1st Edition


Mrs. Woodson's Habit of the Month (The Leader in
Me)

https://express.adobe.com/page/tFFD0JWzpk7wa/


I am a responsible person. I take initiative. I choose my actions, attitudes, and moods. I do not
blame others for my wrong actions. I do the right thing without being asked, even when no one
is looking.

@_MrsAWoodson

Contact Mrs. Woodson

Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions,
comments, or concerns.

501 Monroe Street, Freemans… awoodson@basdschools.org

610-866-6681 basdwpweb.beth.k12.pa.us/fre…

http://www.twitter.com/@_MrsAWoodson
https://s.smore.com/u/ef29/2ebfd10cf49c61b831134aefb47e2339.jpeg
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=501%20Monroe%20Street%2C%20Freemansburg%2C%20PA%2C%20USA&hl=en
mailto:awoodson@basdschools.org
tel:610-866-6681
https://basdwpweb.beth.k12.pa.us/freemansburg/

